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MASFAP December 2020 Communication 

2020 Year-In-Review 

Hello MASFAP Friends and Family, 
 

I can’t believe time has moved so quickly this year.  As I reflect on everything that 
has transpired in 2020, I’m reminded of moments of joy, sadness, chaos and 
hope.  We have all learned new things this year... from ways to manage life in 
quarantine to ways to continue to serve students and keep our institutions running 
remotely and more.  I have learned a lot about myself and others as well, and I know 
that I am blessed to have such wonderful friends, co-workers, family and MASFAP in 
my life.  We have stuck together, called on each other, given words of hope and 
encouragement when needed and slowed down to keep ourselves and our families 
safe (often rediscovering some of the simpler joys of life).   

 

As we approach the end of 2020, I want to wish you and your family the best holiday season.  Our 
celebrations may look slightly different this year, but the warmth in our hearts and the love for one 
another is known even if we cannot be in each other’s presence.  I know we all look forward to when we 
can see and hug each other again.   
 

I also want to thank you.  Thank you for being amazing members and making MASFAP an organization 
that adds value and support to one another, our state and students!  Thank you for your continued 
support and dedication.  I’m hopeful for 2021 and am so excited for what’s to come under our 2021 
President, Becca Diskin, and the 2021 Executive Board’s leadership.  
 

Wishing you a wonderful holiday season and many blessings in the new year my friends!  I hope you are 
able to enjoy a simple, stress-free 
holiday and are able to relax and 
unwind over your break.   
 

Stay safe and healthy, 
 

Dena 

The next edition of the MASFAP 
Monitor will be published in mid-
January. Please send any office news 
such as new babies, weddings, 
promotions, trips, anything that is of 
interest to your MASFAP colleagues 
by January 12!  Send items for the 
newsletter to 
Melissa.Findley@moslf.org—thank 
you and Happy Holidays! 
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